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Laura Dorbeck

From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk

Sent: 05 December 2022 14:59

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 2022/5281/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there 

have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is 

required. 

 

London Borough of Camden                                              Our DTS Ref: 65092 

Camden Town Hall                                                      Your Ref: 2022/5281/P 

Argyle Street 

Euston Road 

London 

WC1H 8EQ 

 

5 December 2022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Re: WEST KENTISH TOWN ESTATE, GRAFTON ROAD, LONDON, NW5 

 

 

Waste Comments 

 

 

 

Water Comments 

Thank you for giving Thames Water the opportunity to comment on the above application. Thames Water are the 

statutory water and sewerage undertaker for the area and would like to make the following comments: Thames 

Water are satisfied that the report has considered the Water and sewerage needs of the development  as set out in 

The EIA Regulations 2017 Schedule 4 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Development Planning Department 

 

Development Planning, 

Thames Water, 

Maple Lodge STW, 

Denham Way, 

Rickmansworth, 

WD3 9SQ 

Tel:020 3577 9998 

Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk 
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This is an automated email, please do not reply to the sender. If you wish to reply to this email, send to 

devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk Visit us online www.thameswater.co.uk , follow us on twitter 

www.twitter.com/thameswater or find us on www.facebook.com/thameswater. We’re happy to help you 24/7. 

 

Thames Water Limited (company number 2366623) and Thames Water Utilities Limited (company number 2366661) 

are companies registered in England and Wales, both are registered at Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, 

Berkshire RG1 8DB. This email is confidential and is intended only for the use of the person it was sent to. Any views 

or opinions in this email are those of the author and don’t necessarily represent those of Thames Water Limited or 

its subsidiaries. If you aren’t the intended recipient of this email, please don’t copy, use, forward or disclose its 

contents to any other person – please destroy and delete the message and any attachments from your system. 

 


